December 1, 2016
Via Electronic Filing

Barcy McNeal, Commission Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215

RE: In the Matter of Application of The Chillicothe Telephone Company to Revise its Tariff as directed by PUCO in
Case No. 16-1116-TP-COI.

Enclosed for filing is The Chillicothe Telephone’s final tariff page for the above application. The tariff page is being filed
with an issued date of December 1, 2016 and an effective date of December 2,2016.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, | can be reached at 740-772-8327 or via email to
jeff.blevins@horizontel.com.

Sincerely,

e i

Jeff Blevins

Manager Financial Operations & Carrier Relations
Horizon Chillicothe Telephone

68 E. Main St.

Chillicothe, OH 45601
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